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DATE: April 19, 2000 
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FROM: Cochran Keating, Division of Legal Services w Rut  w Judy Harlow, Division of Electric & Gas 

application of incentives to wholesale power sales by 
investor-owned electric utilities. 

Confidential Document No. 02665-00 

Re: Docket No. 991779-E1 - Review of the appropriate 

On March 1, 2000, Florida Power Corporation (FPC) filed a 
request for confidential treatment of a portion of its response to 
Interrogatory 12 of Sfaff*s First Set of Interrogatories. Along 
with its request, FPC filed its confidential response to 
Interrogatory 12 (Document No. 02665-00). The portion of this 
document for  which confidential treatment is sought is not needed 
by staff, and, thus, the document should be returned to FPC. 
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